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We connect 

with 

 

 

Bendigo Special 

Developmental School 

community respectfully 

acknowledge the Traditional 

Owners of Country 

throughout Victoria and pays 

its respects to the ongoing 

living cultures of Aboriginal 

peoples. 

LEAD 

SCHOOL 

Uniting to achieve 

excellence 
 

Driving 
learning  

growth 

 

 

Valuing   diversity 

with kindness and respect 

 

Ensuring equity                          

of opportunity 
 

SWPBS 
Act Safely 

Show Respect 
Be your Best 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

TERM DATES 2022 

Term 4, 2022 
Monday 03rd October - Tuesday 20th December 

Term 1, 2023 
All students start on Monday 30 January 

2023 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Monday  17th October • School Council Meeting at 7.00 pm  

Thursday  20th October 
• Parent-to-Parent Meeting at 09.00 am  

• Location: Kangaroo Flat Library across the road 

Wednesday  26th October 
• Bendigo Cup Day 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Newsletter # 15 – Friday 14 October 2022 

“A place of excellence in education that creates inclusive 
communities and success for all” 
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FLOODING SITUATION 

Thank you for your flexibility and understanding 

yesterday as we experienced a significant weather 

event that had an impact on our normal school 

programming and transport arrangements. At this 

stage, we believe that the bus runs will re-commence 

again on Monday, however, we will keep you informed 

over the weekend should that situation change. 

Thankfully, we have not sustained any flood damage to 

the school buildings, however, we know that there is 

much more rain to come, and we will continue to keep 

you updated should there need to be further change to 

our normal programming. In the interim, can I please 

urge you to heed flood warnings, never drive through 

flood waters and stay safe, warm and dry. 

GRADUATION – THURSDAY 8th DECEMBER 

We have a small, but no less accomplished and 

deserving number of students graduating this year, and 

to celebrate, we will be having a Graduation Luncheon 

on Thursday 8th December in The Conservatory at the 

All Seasons. This will be a wonderful opportunity for our 

graduating students and their families, and our senior 

students to come together to take a look back at the 

achievements of our graduates, and then cast their eyes 

forward to share in the excitement of the paths ahead 

for our young adults. Ticket pricing for the families of 

graduates is currently being finalised, but we would 

encourage you to contact the office and nominate how 

many tickets you would like to secure.  

                       

 

 

 

END OF PANDEMIC ORDERS   

You may be aware that the Victorian Government has 

announced changes to the COVID-19 isolation 

requirements.  This means that from 11.59pm on 

Wednesday 12 October, the mandatory orders around 

isolation for people with COVID-19 has ended and 

instead we move to health advice and 

recommendations for people with COVID-19 or COVID-

19-like symptoms. Our school will continue to adhere to 

the Department of Health’s recommendations to 

ensure that our school remains a safe environment for 

our staff and students.  

The Department of Health strongly recommends that 

students and school staff: 

• who test positive to COVID-19 stay home and 

isolate for 5 days and do not attend school 

after 5 days if they are still symptomatic. 

• who are symptomatic but have not tested 

positive not attend school. This does not 

include students with pre-existing conditions 

such as hay fever. 

Parents and carers are recommended to continue to 

report their child having COVID-19 to both the school 

and the Department of Health.  We will, however, no 

longer report occurrences of positive cases to the school 

community. We ask parents and carers to continue to 

remain vigilant in preventing COVID-19 transmission. 

Any student who is unwell should continue to remain at 

home. This is about keeping students healthy and well 

in our school and reducing the spread of both COVID-19 

and other respiratory diseases.  Free rapid antigen tests 

are available at the school for those who need them, 

and we will continue to contact parents and carers if 

their child shows symptoms while at school in order for 

them to be collected. To keep our school as safe as 

possible, we will also continue to use air purifiers and 

other COVID-19 prevention measures. Thanks for your 

continued efforts to keep our school community safe 

and well, and please do not hesitate to contact me 

should you have any questions with regard to this. 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

Term Four is always a very busy time, however, I would 

like to remind you all of some incredibly important dates 

on our calendar. A reminder that the Bendigo Cup Day 

on Wednesday 28th October is allocated as the public 

holiday instead of the Melbourne Cup Day within the 

Bendigo area. This can be confusing as many of our 

students and their families live outside of the immediate 

Bendigo area. Melbourne Cup Day will be a normal 

school day for us. The Common Professional Practice 

Day for the teaching staff will be held on Thursday 24th 

November as the Department of Education and Training 

has provided schools with the option to hold each 

teacher’s allocated professional practice day on the 

same day for all staff in order to assist with casual relief 

teaching shortages. This will be a student free day. 

Other important dates are our Student Support Group 

(SSG) or Student Achievement Day (SAC) conferences to 

take place on Friday 9th December and the last day for 

students will be Monday 19th December, with Tuesday 

20th December being a Pupil Free Day to allow for the 

pack up and moving of classrooms in preparation for 

2023. 

VALE PIPER PAIN 

We are so saddened to share with you that one of our 

former students, Piper Pain, who moved back to 

Mildura Specialist School at the start of the year, 

passed away on 22 September 2022. Piper was a 

much-loved member of the room 8/9 classroom in her 

time at Bendigo SDS, who had the biggest smile and 

the most infectious of giggles, and was one of those 

people who just lit up a room as soon as she came in to 

it. As a school community, we send our deepest 

sympathies and love to her parents Summer and 

Michael, her siblings Willow and Finn, and her 

extended family and friends. A number of staff were 

able to travel to Mildura for Piper’s funeral and we 

were privileged to share in a celebration of her life, 

love and legacy, and with the permission of her family, 

we would like to share the priceless keepsake card that 

was given to attendees on the day.  

Vale Piper: you will never be forgotten.  

Kirshy McAinch 
Principal 
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BUSES 

BUS DRIVER / CHAPERONE TELEPHONE 

Heathcote Gary &  Jodie 0435  900  890 

Huntly Helen, Nicole & Chloe   0428  261  802 

Fryerstown/Castlemaine David  &  Debbie 0409  421  500 

Kyneton Steve  &  Joanne 0428  236  271 

Lockwood David  &  Kim 0428  271  824 

Strathfieldsaye Steve  &  Joy 0427  287  843 

Serpentine Peter  &  Janine 0497  663  736 

Spring Gully Chris  &  Heather 0428  159  660 

Wedderburn Cathy & Michelle 0466  367  656 

BIRTHDAYS              
 

 

14 October Jodie Office Manager 14 October Xiao Speech Therapist 

14 October Jayme ESS    

15 October Emily ESS 16 October Kylie A ESS 

16 October Narda ESS 17 October Angela ESS 

18 October Liam Room 14 19 October Tate Room 17/18 

20 October Ashraf Room 23 21 October Jack Room 5 

22 October Jeanette ESS 26 October Daniel Room 23 

26 October Karen  CRT 27 October Davina Room 1 
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WELLBEING SUPPORT TEAM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello to all parents, carers & families 

Welcome to term 4!  

It’s hard to believe how quick this year is going but we are looking forward to what will be a busy (and 

hopefully warmer      ) term ahead.  

October is Mental Health Awareness month which is a fantastic opportunity to reflect on our own 

experiences of mental health, put in practices that are going to benefit our experiences of health and 

wellbeing, as well as encourage help-seeking behaviours when needed.  

This year’s theme for Mental Health Month is ‘Tune In’, which means being aware of what is happening within 

you, and in the world around you. Being present by tuning in has been shown to help build self-awareness, 

help to make effective choices, reduce the impact of worry and anxiety, and build positive connections. 

To support building our self-care practices and to boost participation within Mental Health Month, a calendar 

has been created that sets a task for your own wellbeing each day. This can be used as a guide to enhance 

your own sense of wellbeing over the course of the month, whilst building your toolkit to support your mental 

health. 

Thanks, from the Wellbeing Team! 

Drew Barrett (Mental Health Practitioner) & Meg Holmes (Family Support)         
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COME AND JOIN US FOR OUR  

PARENT-TO-PARENT MEETING   

Date: Thursday 20TH October  

Time: 9:00 am 

Location: Kangaroo Flat Library  

Come along and have some time out with 

other parents in the comfy setting of the 

new Kangaroo Flat Library across the road 

from our school.   

All carers, parents, siblings are  welcome! 

Enter down the right side of the building, 

past the bins, (as the library doesn’t 

officially open till 10:00).  

Would love to see you there, all 

parents/carers welcome.    

Meg and Drew  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PARENT-TO-PARENT MEETING 

THANK YOU, DOMINO’S PIZZA KANGAROO FLAT 

 
 
 
 
 

 

On behalf of  all our students, staff, and the whole 

school community, we would like to thank 

DOMINO’S PIZZA KANGAROO FLAT for their 

support shown to our school in 2022. 

Thank you very much for their generous donation 

of $413.00 to our school. 

Your donation will go towards the purchase of 

very specialised resources for our students. 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR TRANSITIONING STUDENTS 
 

Dear students, parents, and carers, 

Scope Day and Lifestyle options in Bendigo is hosting a series of tours this October.  

It is a great opportunity for students and their parents to come and chat with staff and find out about what we 

offer and how we can support them in the transition from school.  

We run innovative and versatile group programs that operate in the community and from our centres with our 

day and lifestyle programs and our after-hour groups.  

Our team of experienced staff are well placed to support your child’s interests and goals. 

There are three dates available to visit in October:  

• Wednesday, 12 October from 4pm to 6.30pm 

• Wednesday, 19 October from 4pm to 6.30pm 

• Thursday, 27 October from 4pm to 6.30pm 

If you would like to attend one of the sessions, please register online by scanning the QR code below. 
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Thank you so much for supporting our school, especially through fundraising.  

This term, we are running a Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough fundraiser to raise money for 

communication switches across the school. 

Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough is an exciting fundraiser, made by an Australian, family owned and 

operated business. There are ten (10) dough-licious flavours to choose from, including the most 

popular Choc Chunk and Caramel White Choc.  

You can also create your own cookie magic with a NEW Golden Classic flavour – the base of the Billy 

G’s secret family recipe.  Add Hundreds & Thousands, macadamia and white chocolate, anything 

you like: the sky is the limit on what you can create! There is even something for your special furry 

friends, with a cheese flavoured Doggie Dough!  Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough is exclusive to 

fundraising – so stock up! 

Get started! Cookie dough orders must be placed online using the online platform. Create your 

child’s profile by visiting australianfundraising.com.au, and follow the instructions in the order form. 

Orders are open from 3/10/2022 until 27/10/2022, so make sure you get rolling and create your 

online fundraising page today! 

How do prizes work? Every student who sells a tub will receive an incentive prize for their efforts! 

But why not aim higher? The more tubs you sell the more prizes you will receive! There are 12 prizes 

up for grabs, so why not set your own fundraising goal and aim for them all? Prizes are automatically 

ordered at the end of our fundraiser based on the number of tubs you have sold.  

Family and friends are your greatest supporters, so make sure you ask them for support. You will 

reach your fundraising goal in no time!  

Win a $10,000 JB Hi-Fi Shopping Spree! Our highest tub seller will go into a draw to win a $10,000 

JB Hi-Fi Shopping Spree. Plus, every student that achieves all online virtual badges will win a Billy G’s 

“You’re One Awesome Cookie” Bag Tag.  

Want to aim even higher? Australia’s highest tub seller will scoot away with a Razor Prize Pack 

valued at $3,000. How exciting!  

Happy fundraising, 
BSDS Events and Fundraising Team 
 

DOUGH-LICIOUS FUNDRAISING 

https://australianfundraising.com.au/
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BENDIGO CINEMAS – SENSORY FRIENDLY FILMS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SECOND-HAND UNIFORMS WANTED 

 

BENDIGO CINEMAS – SENSORY FRIENDLY FILM  

Has your child outgrown their school uniform, or do 

you have any used uniform items lying in a ward 

robe? 

You can help other students by donating your child’s 

pre-loved uniform items to the school.  

All sizes are welcome as long as  they are in good 

condition with zippers and buttons working and no 

holes or large stains.  

Thank you very much on behalf of our students and 

staff.  
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Last week, the Friday Work Skills Gardening group have been busy preparing lettuce bowls. 

Our students are excited to share some photos as they have grown a variety of lettuce, spinach 
and 

ready summer salads. 
  

NEWS FROM OUR GARDENING GROUP 
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OSHC have been extremely busy over the last couple of weeks with our September School Holiday 

Program. The children had opportunities to engage in a range of different activities that included a 

circus day, music sensory activities, spontaneous craft and STEAM activities, the OSHC Theatre and 

a disco party with lots of pizza that was thoroughly enjoyed by all.  

The children also visited Lake Eppalock where they participated in water activities, used nets to 

catch fish, practiced casting with fishing rods and finished the morning with a picnic lunch of 

sandwiches and fruit.  

It was amazing to see all children try new activities and engage so happily in all the experiences of 

the program. We can’t wait for the January SHP where we can again provide lots of opportunities 

for each of the children to experience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

OSHC NEWS  
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THE VARIETY KIDS XMAS PARTY IS COMING!  
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FREE TO A GOOD HOME 

Dear families,  

The trike below is in good condition and free to a good home.  

 Should you be interested, please feel free to contact the office on 03 5447 3267.     

FREE TO A GOOD HOME 
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